
Oct. 25 - 29

Lunch

Monday 

Bosco Sticks

Corn

Applesauce

Tuesday 

Chicken Sandwich

Baked Beans

Fruit Cocktail

Wednesday 

Grilled Cheese

Peas

Pears

Thursday

Chicken Nuggets

Carrots

Yogurt

Raisins

Friday

Macaroni and Cheese

Green Beans

Applesauce

A Message from the Teacher:

Hello Kindergarten Families!

Don’t Forget that our 

Halloween party will be Friday, 

October 29th!  Please have your 

student bring their costume in their 

backpack and they will change into 

them after Lunch so they do not get 

them dirty.

Popcorn days will be once a 

month on Spirit Days and will be 

provided to everyone in the school 

through a gracious donor!

Please don’t forget to check 

your child’s folder daily :)

Math Language Arts

Chapter 3:

Count and Write 

Numbers 6 to 10

Unit 1 Assessment

Start Unit 2

Science/Social 

Studies

Theology

Science

Lesson 4:

Where are plants 

and animals found?

Lesson 9:

Forgiveness Is An 

Act Of Love

Contact Me:

hodsona@scbelementary.org

Upcoming Events:

10/1: OODC 

10/4-10/8: Fall Spirit Week

10/10: Spirit Orders due

10/12: Hungry Howies Pizza 

Night

10/15: Half Day-Record’s Day

10/21: End of Quarter 1

10/22: NO SCHOOL

10/29: Halloween 

Costumes/Party

Check out 

what we’re 

learning!

Mass Days:

10/06: Mass

10/13: No Mass

10/20: Mass

10/27: No Mass

Mission Statement: St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 

nurtures unity between Faith and culture in our students 

by providing academic excellence and a spiritual and 

intellectual encounter with Jesus Christ, developing the 

whole person as a reflection of Jesus.

Miss Hodson’s 

Kindergarten



We appreciate all that PTO and parent volunteers 

have done to help us celebrate Halloween in the past, 

however this year we are going to keep parties in the 

classroom again and without parent volunteers as we 

try to limit the number of people coming into the 

school for contact tracing purposes. Teachers will be 

requesting a small monetary donation to then 

purchase snacks, party supplies, game and activity 

materials, and treats. For those willing to contribute 

to the classroom parties, doing so monetarily will help 

us keep the health and safety of our students and 

staff as a top priority.  If you can have this in by 

October 25th that would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your continued support in making 

holiday celebrations a special day for our students!



Scholastic Book Club

Dear Family,

You can choose to have your books shipped to your home or 

delivered to me with our class order.

With a $25 order, you can pick a FREE $5 Book (use code: READS).

Class Order Due Date: 11/05/21

Class Code: XPHD2

Shop Our Class Page: https://orders.scholastic.com/XPHD2

Shop Digital Flyers for Our Grade with Your Child: 

https://clubs.scholastic.com/kindergarten

Please share the Class Page link to extended family and friends. All 

orders also earn FREE Books for our class.

In the past, I had families that would donate $20 to sponsor a month 

to get each student in our class a book.  This is a great way to instil 

the love of reading in our students and give them a chance to read 

new books! If you would like to sponsor a month, please send me a 

Class Dojo Message or an email!

Thank you for your support!

Ms. Hodson

 


